
New Year 2025 Newsletter 

 Dates for your diary:

Monday 20th January 3pm   
Parent Phonics Workshop

Friday 11th April 
2.30pm
Spring Performance - all
welcome

Please see 2025/2026
Term Dates attached to
this newsletter 

 

Cressida Knox
Headteacher

Dear Families,
Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely Christmas with your families,
filled with joy and cherished moments. As we step into 2025, we are filled
with excitement and anticipation for what this new year will bring for our
school community.

We hope that the children are well-rested and re-energised, ready to
embark on a new term brimming with opportunities for learning and
growth. We are eager to start the new year with a wonderful celebration of
the upcoming Chinese New Year. This Thursday on the 9th January, we
kindly ask that the children wear their PE kit for our celebration day. 

In addition to our vibrant festivities, we are thrilled to welcome a new family
into our school today. It is always exciting to see our community grow and
thrive, and we are eager to embrace new friendships and opportunities for
shared learning. Welcome to Wellington Place Primary School!

We would also like to remind you of the upcoming Phonics Parents
Workshop with Miss Harland, scheduled for after school on Monday, 20th
January. This workshop is designed to share with parents our Read Write Inc
Phonics programme and provide valuable insights on how to support your
child with reading and writing at home. We encourage all parents to attend
and benefit from this informative session. Your engagement and dedication
play a crucial role in creating a nurturing and stimulating environment for
our children. We hope that the new year brings joy, health, and success to all
our families. Let us embrace the opportunities it presents with enthusiasm
and a renewed commitment to fostering a love for learning in our children.
Warmest regards,

This morning, the
creation station was
a hive of activity.

The creation station
is not just a place
for individual
expression; it also
fostered
collaboration and
social interaction.
Children share
ideas, offer
suggestions, and
admire each other's
work.

 


